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States Greffe: Scrutiny 
 

 

Senator John Le Fondré  

Chief Minister 

 

By email 

 
21st May 2021 
 
 
Dear Chief Minister 
 

Corporate Services Scrutiny Panel 
 

Employment of States of Jersey Employees (Jersey) Law 2005 
 
The Panel recently met with the Jersey Appointments Commissioner and discussed, 
amongst other items, ongoing work to improve the Employment of States of Jersey 
Employees (Jersey) Law 2005. It is the understanding of the Panel that a draft consultation 
document on the proposed changes has been circulated and would like to request that a 
copy be provided to the Panel as soon as possible.  

The Panel would also request clarification to the following points in relation to the Jersey 
Appointment Commission: 
 

• What is the departure timetable for the current Jersey Appointment Commission 
Chair? 

• What is the recruitment process for the new Jersey Appointment Commission Chair? 
 
We look forward to your response, if this can please be received by Wednesday 2nd June 
2021. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 

Senator Kristina Moore 

Chair, Corporate Services Scrutiny Panel 
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